
Fremont Lake Association
Board Meeting   6/19/12   7PM   Sheridan Township Hall Inn            

Meeting  opened  at  7PM  at  the  Township  Hall.  Attending;  Gary  Breuker,  Eric  Anderson,  Lou 
Meeuwenberg,  Nels Johnston, Dave Landheer, Doug Nieboer & Norm Knorr.  Absent; Norm Goebel & 
John Sella. 

Secretary Report – Minutes of 11/22/11 sent to Members.

Treasurer’s  Report –  No  report  available.   Stan  DeKuiper  delivered  records  to  Norm prior  to 
meeting.  Dave Lue gave Norm dues payments that have come in the mail.

Weed Control – One purpose of meeting was to discuss the PLM contract with the township Board. 
Gary presented the specifics of the PLM contract to evaluate the weed condition of the Lake.  We then 
discussed the proposal of equal funding by the Lake Assoc., Township & City to share the $2,100 cost  
equally.   The  Township  Board  indicated  they  would  act  on  the  contract  proposal  in  the  “New 
Business” section of their agenda.     

After the presentation, we met outside the Township Hall to conclude our meeting.

Weed Control – We agreed that the Assoc. would pay the balance of the $2,100 PLM contract –
M/Lou S/Nels – Carried.   Following the Board Meeting,  Norm returned to the Township Meeting 
where the Township Board agreed to the funding proposal of $700 each for the Township, City & Lake 
Assoc.  

Website - Nels indicated he’s discussing changing contractors to manage the website.    
 
Board Officers –  The 2012/2013 Officers are; Gary Breuker – Chair, Nels Johnston – Vice-Chair, 
John Sella – Treasurer, Norm Knorr – Secretary / Editor 

Annual Meeting – Norm suggested that the Annual Meeting be held on the Saturday of Memorial Day 
Weekend to accommodate Snowbirds & cottage owners.  The Memorial Weekend did not seem 
appropriate but a Saturday meeting might be considered at our Fall Meeting.

   
Next Meeting – Will be in the fall & called by the Chair.

Meeting adjourned 8:37PM         Norm Knorr – Secretary   6/19/12
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